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STUDENT PROGRESS REPORTS TO PARENTS





An important aspect of the instructional program of the school is reporting student progress to parents.  The goal is to communicate as often as is necessary and as effectively as possible with the parents of each child, and to encourage parents to communicate with the school.





The district's formal reporting system includes report cards and/or forms developed by the professional staff and issued periodically, scheduled conferences between parents and teachers, and interim reports issued as needed or required.  Parents are urged to visit the school and to confer with guidance counselors and teachers as deemed necessary.





Staff members are urged to maintain informal contact with parents through telephone calls and notes.





Cross-ref: 	1900, Parental Involvement


	4710, Grading System





Ref:	34 CFR §200.34(c)(1)(i) (ESEA Chapter I Program in Local Educational Agencies)


8 NYCRR Part 149, subparts 149-1; 149-3





Note:   Prior policy, Policy Manual, 5124, revised
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